
 
 
There has been a change to our protocols for returning to work after illness for staff. Please find                                   
these changes on page 19 of the District’s Reopening Plan. 
 

Return to Work after Illness 

If a staff member is diagnosed with COVID-19, the staff member can return to work when: 
● The quarantine period is complete and they have medical clearance to return to work. A                             

letter may be requested from the Department of Health indicating clearance to come                         
back to work. 

 
If a staff member has a symptom(s) of possible COVID-19 illness, but is determined ​NOT to have                                 
COVID-19 by a healthcare provider, the staff member can return to work when: 

● A healthcare provider / doctor provides written clearance to return to work. 
 
If a staff member tests positive for COVID-19, the local Health Department will contact them to                               
follow up about their health as well as the possibility of anyone else who could have been                                 
exposed. 
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